
 

CITY OF CORONA 
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Corona, 
California, will conduct a public hearing in the Council  Chamber,  at  the  City  Hall, 400 
South Vicentia Avenue, in said City of Corona, January 5, 2022 at 6:30 p.m., or thereafter, 
to consider the following: 

 
PUBLIC REVIEW AND COMMENT PERIOD FOR THE TEMESCAL BASIN GROUNDWATER 
SUSTAINABILITY PLAN.  The City of Corona has completed a draft of the Temescal Basin 
Groundwater Sustainability Plan and has posted it on the City of Corona website for a 90-
day public review and comment period.  
 
The public review and comment period will run from September 15th until December 14th, 
2021. All comments can be emailed to groundwater@coronaca.gov or mailed to ATTN: 
Melissa Estrada-Maravilla, 755 Public Safety Way, Corona CA 92878. An online version is 
available at the City of Corona website, under the DWP - Groundwater section: 
http://www.coronaca.gov.   
 
A hardcopy version is available, during normal business hours, at the City of Corona – 
Office of the City Clerk: 400 S Vicentia Ave Suite 115, Corona CA 92882. The City of Corona 
will hold a public hearing on as part of the regularly scheduled City Council Meeting, to 
consider adoption of the Temescal GSP. 

 
 
Sylvia Edwards, City Clerk  
Published: September 22, 2021 
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